
 

Thank You for Making an Impact!

Thank you for supporting BLCI and the Class of 2024! As a dedicated advocate for equal

access to education, you are helping break the cycle of poverty. Your partnership helps

prepare underserved students to be the first in their family to not just attend, but to

graduate college. Thank you for investing in our students and valuing their potential for our
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community.  

We are pleased to share the impact of your support with the Class of 2024 Report Card.

As you can see, BLCI’s path to education helps our students build confidence and grow

into leaders in their schools and communities. The Class of 2024 was represented by 79

graduates and once again, 100% of our students are the first in their family to enroll in

college.  

Additional highlights from the Class of 2024 include two BLCI seniors being named

Valedictorian, and one talented young woman from BLCI’s Chula Vista Program was

accepted to Yale University with a full ride. With only 3.7% of the reported 57,465

applicants gaining admission, her acceptance is a testament to the limitless potential of

BLCI students when given an opportunity to thrive. 

Our students attend a wide range of colleges and universities, but one thing they have in

common is the determination to be the first member of their family to obtain a college

degree. While BLCI excels at building the path to education, it is the students who put in

the hard work and take advantage of the many opportunities to help prepare them for

college and change the trajectory of their futures.  

Your gift to BLCI is a gift of opportunity. Your philanthropic support ensures that our

programs remain 100% free of charge. If you haven’t done so already, please consider

making a gift to support the incoming Class of 2025. On behalf of BLCI students and

families – thank you for investing in their futures.    

I hope you will consider joining us for a tour or a virtual visit this fall and take the

opportunity to meet some of the incredible students you are supporting.

Thank you again for investing in our students and being a part of BLCI’s path to

educational success. 

Give the Gift of
Education

Follow us on Social Media!

https://blci.org/?form=supporteducation
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